
Cross Country / Track Booster Club
General Meeting Minutes

April 6, 2010

Meeting was called to order at 7:05

March meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.

The treasurer report shows that our balance is $2,755.50 which includes all deposited 
checks. This balance includes a deposit of $750.00 from the golf tournament. Carla 
stated that she collected $320.00 from track booster club memberships. 

Scott said that the scholarship deadline is extended to this coming Friday at 5:00 P.M. All 
applicants need to get their applications to Gavan Goodrich. Gavan is putting together a 
panel of three people to review the applications. Gil volunteered to help Gavan on this 
committee. Gavan will call around to ask for a third person to help with this. The 
scholarship will be awarded at the banquet. 

Scott discussed the upcoming Lovejoy Country Run. He said we are on track for flipping 
pancakes. He has requested that we all ask businesses to make donations to the Lovejoy 
Country Run. 

Greg talked about the running camps for this summer. Greg said that it would be good to 
have the camps mixed with some older athletes with some of the younger athletes. The 
dates for the camps are as follows:
6/27-7/3 for boys
7/4-7/10 for girls
7/11-7/17 for boys
7/18-7/24 for girls. 

Greg will say who he will be inviting to attend the camp. The athletes that will be going to 
the camps can let Greg know which camp works best for them due to other conflicts over 
the summer. Greg will have a parent meeting the first part of May for those that are 
interested in XC for next year. At this meeting he will discuss summer training and the 
camps. Donna Rea offered her lake house for a mini-camp as a possibility. 

Greg discussed the upcoming meets. There will be a meet this Thursday for ones that 
need extra work. This will be at Bishop Lynch. The field events start at 2:00 and the 
running events start at 5:30. Next Wed. and Thursday will be the District Track race at 
Rains. 

The Spring Banquet will be held May 27th. at Lovejoy HS cafeteria. Anne will book the 
cater this week. Greg will take care of the awards along with getting a speaker for the 
banquet. Seniors will be recognized with a poster similar to the Cross Country Banquet. 
There will not be a formal invitation mailed out. Greg will pass out fliers that we make for 
him. 



Gil had mentioned that it would be good to see if we could get plastic banners to line the 
fence for track meets. He thought this would be a good way to have business advertise 
and for the Booster Club to make money. Scott said that he will look into this. 

The next Booster Club meeting will be May 4th. At this meeting, we will discuss officer 
nominations and finalize details with the banquet along with details of upcoming track 
events.


